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ORGANIZATION CONTACT 

Paradise Irrigation District 
(Technical Assistance (TA) Recipient) 

Tom Lando, Interim General Manager 

Mickey Rich, Information Systems Manager 

Dustin Cooper, District Counsel 

County of Butte Paul Gosselin, Director Department of Water & 
Resource Conservation 

Christina Buck, Assistant Director Department of 
Water & Resource Conservation 

Debra Lucero, District 2 Supervisor 

Butte County LAFCO Steve Lucas, Executive Officer 

Town of Paradise Kevin Phillips, Town Manager 

Greg Bolin, Mayor 

Steve Crowder, Town of Paradise Council 

Local NGO Representative Richard Harriman 
Northern California Environmental Defense Center  

City of Chico Mark Orme, City Manager 

California State Assembly Curtis Grima, Assemblyman Gallagher's Office 

Butte County Farms Bureau Colleen Cecil, Executive Director 

California Water Service, Chico George Barber, District Manager – Chico & Oroville 
Shannon McGovern, Northern Regional 
Community Affairs 

Del Oro Water Company Bob Fortino, CEO 

Labor Union Mark Mulliner, Business Manager for Membership 

Miocene Canal Coalition Ed Cox, Spokesman 

Local Salmon and Steelhead Advocacy  Gaylord Taylor, Representative 

Friends of Bidwell Park, Audubon Society  John Merz, President 
Board of Directors 

Vina Groundwater Sustainability Agency Paul Gosselin, Director 

California State University, Sacramento 
(CSUS) - Office of Water Programs (OWP) 
(TA Provider) 

Randy Marx, Project Manager 

Nadine Cross, Administrative Services Manager 

Brian Currier, Research Engineer 

James Beck, Administrative Support Coordinator 

California State University, Sacramento 
(CSUS) - Consensus & Collaboration 
Program (CCP) 
(Outreach and Engagement) 

Dave Ceppos, Managing Senior Mediator 

Orit Kalman, Senior Facilitator/mediator 

State Water Resources Control Board, 
Division of Drinking Water  

Ariel Chavez, Water Resource Control Engineer, 
SAFER Unit 
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Brian Kidwell, Water Resource Control Engineer, 
SAFER Unit 

Michelle Frederick, Supervising Water Resource 
Control Engineer, SAFER Unit 

Daniel Newton, Assistant Deputy Director 
Northern California FOB 

Kim Hanagan, Section Chief 
Northern California Section I 

Jessica Bean, Specialist 
Office of Public Participation 

State Water Resources Control Board, 
Division of Financial Assistance 

Nabiul Afrooz, Prop 1 Grant Manager 

Kim Dinh, Senior Water Resource Control Engineer 

 
 


